
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a lovely start I have had! It has been an absolute pleasure getting to know all 

the children and families at the school. Everyone has made me feel so welcome and 

I am looking forward to the future and seeing what the children are able to 

accomplish.  

 

World Book Day  

Thank you so much for the effort you put into all the wonderful costumes for World 

Book Day – it showed the creativity and love for books the children have. Miss Hope 

lead a special Collective Worship, and the children had fun trying to guess the 

identity of the masked readers.  It was an enjoyable day and has hopefully inspired 

some of the children to pick up a new book. 

 

 

Comic Relief 

On Friday 21st March the school will be joining in fundraising activities to raise money 

for Comic Relief. This year the charity is celebrating their 40th birthday so the theme 

is ‘The BIG Bake’. Throughout the day lots of fun activities will be planned for the 

children to participate in (obviously this is likely to involve a sweet treat or two). 

Further details will be sent nearer the time. 

 

 
 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs A Ingamells  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 7th March 2025

Dates for 

your diary 

 

Tuesday 18.03.25. 

SWRA Maths 

Challenge – team of 

four 

 

Friday 21.03.25. 

Comic Relief Red 

Nose Day 

 

Tuesday 25.03.25. 

Parents Evening 

 

Thursday 27.03.25. 

Anglo/Saxon 

workshop for 

Amethyst and 

Moonstone 

 

National 

Programme for 

Reception and Year 

6 height and weight 

 

Tuesday 01.04.25. 

Easter Service at St 

Chad’s – 9.30am 

 

Friday 04.04.25. 

Break up for Easter 

Holidays 

 

Tuesday 22.04.25. 

Whole school trip to 

Rand Farm  

 

Thursday 24.04.25. 

Swimming starts for 

Year 3, 4, 5, 6 

 

Tuesday 29.04.25. 

Pedestrian Training 

for Emerald Class 

 

Monday 05.05.25. 

Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 



World Book Day Fun 

   

                                                                                     
The children also enjoyed their Inspiration Days at the start of the term, Topaz class made the 
playground a wonderful feast of colour! 

 

 

 

Let’s take a look at what our children have been learning… 


